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RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 
 
Hereby, BAC Holding International Corp. (“BHI”), notifies investors and the general 
public that, proceed to send to the Superintendency of the Stock Market of Panamá, 
through the digital portal - Sistema Electrónico de Remisión de Información (SERI), the 
Annual Update Report as of December 2021. This report will be published in the 
"Relevant Information" section of BHI's website, without prejudice to the submission of 
the information to the Financial Superintendency of Colombia ("SFC") under the terms 
set forth in paragraph 9.4. of Annex I of Chapter I, Title V, Part III of the SFC's Basic Legal 
Circular. 
 
 
 
 

 


